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Notice for the B.Tech. (IT) Final Year Students 

 

All Final Year B.Tech. (IT, B) students of Batch 2016-2020 are directed to present their Mid-

Term Major Project Progress on 01st November 2019. Students from Group No. 1-10 will present 

their work at the High Performance Computing (HPC) Lab during 11-12 noon; Students from 

Group No. 11-20 will present their work at the Web Development (WD) Lab during 11-12 noon, 

whereas Students from Group No. 21 onwards will present their work at the Hardware Lab 

during 01-02 pm. Students should contact their supervisors for the consultation and preparation 

of the their effective presentations. Duly signed daily diary report will be checked during the 

presentations and each group must upload the soft copies of synopsis (doc and ppt) and midterm 

report (doc and ppt) as per the direction of major project incharge up-to 01st November 2019.  
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